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The CAACI to exhibit at NBAA 2018

George Town, Grand Cayman (4 October 2018) - The Civil Aviation Authority of the Cayman Islands
(CAACI) will exhibit at the National Business Aviation Association’s (NBAA) Business Aviation
Convention & Exhibition (BACE) tradeshow in Orlando, Florida on 16-18 November, 2018 to
promote the Cayman Islands Aircraft Registry as the registry of choice for corporate and private
aircraft and to raise the awareness to the Cayman Islands aviation industry in general.

The 2018 NBAA Business Aviation Convention & Exhibition (NBAA-BACE) is the world’s largest and
most important business aviation event. Ranked as the sixth largest tradeshow in the U.S., NBAA’s
convention, brings together key aviation contacts from around the world, including current and
prospective business aircraft owners, manufacturers, operators, service providers and customers
into one meeting place. NBAA-BACE promises to feature over 1,100 indoor exhibitors at the
Orange County Convention Center (OCCC), two static displays of aircraft — one inside on the
exhibit floor of the OCCC, and the other outside at Orlando Executive Airport, more than 50
education sessions and networking with approximately 25,000 business aviation professionals.

The CAACI has been assigned booth number 4625 at the Orange County Convention Center (OCCC)
and will have senior CAACI Officials on-hand to answer questions on registering aircraft in the
Cayman Islands, maintaining aircraft on the registry thereafter and also have technical aviation
experts on-hand to answer questions on airworthiness and flights operations matters. Also
joining the CAACI will be Mr. Charles Kirkconnell, the CEO of Cayman Enterprise City (CEC), Mr.
Albert Anderson, the CEO, Cayman Islands Airport Authority and Mr. Marcus Cumber
owner/operator of the FBO services at Owen Roberts International Airport.

The CAACI wishes to extend an invitation to all persons seeking information on aircraft
registration, existing or potential clients to visit the booth during NBAA 2018 or email
civil.aviation@caacayman.com to book meetings with CAACI representatives.
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